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The rich people in Oregon do not need or deserve any more TAX CUTS! Business in
Oregon does not need or deserve any more tax cuts! This is primarily because both
of those identified are paying less as a percentage in taxes than any time in our
history!  

The working class in America and Oregon has been on FREAKING AUSTERITY
since I came back from service in Viet Nam and Reagan put our debt and our
economy on the steroids of "neo-liberal" screw the worker policies that came directly
from the ability of the rich to steal our productivity and use TAX CUTS to move jobs to
where labor can be easily exploited be it Viet Nam or Alabama!

HB 2144 needs to be LAW!
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